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Kia ora whanau 

A reminder to come along to our Snap Shot Hui tomorrow afternoon between 1.30pm and 6.00pm. We promise it 

will not only be informative but fun as well. Meet with your child’s teacher, have some kai while you check out 

the displays in the hall and don’t forget to stock up at the school pataka. 

 

  

Last day of Term 3 is this Friday, finishing at the normal 

time of 2.50pm. Have a good holiday, stay safe and we will 

see your tamariki back for the start of term 4, Monday 12 

October. 


